
27th January 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we weighed objects to find which are heavy and light. We also used the weighing 
scales to make cupcakes! We have been writing lists of what we would put in our bucket and 
printing circles to make a pea picture. 

Being Healthy 

Phonics 
This week we learned our sounds and read the sounds we know in words.  

 
Click to read the green words.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

special friends. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9yw3LWvB/qvmT35iS
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/7BsDA1L0/GcaA4ufo


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the story 
‘Read-Steady-Mo’ and 
learn that exercise is a 
good way of keeping 
healthy. We will   
present facts about Mo 
Farrah to the class and 
write about where we 
like to run. 

Maths 
Next week we will learn about pairs and which 
numbers can be put into pairs. We will start to 
notice a pattern in numbers and which numbers 
have an ‘odd one out’. 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
near            universe  

 
far 

 
 distance                healthy  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will learn about exercise and the effect it 
has on our heart rate. We will use timers to 
see how it changes after a workout. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
This week we will use fruit to make collages 
in the style of Arcimboldo. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your 
children learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
 


